
quilting instructions
for Individual Quilt Square Submission



Dear Quilters and Advocates,

Welcome to the Women Building Peace campaign, Peace by Piece. We 
are thrilled to have you join us in this meaningful and historic movement 
— one that stitches together our voices, our hopes, and our collective 
power.

Throughout history, quilting has been more than just a craft; it has been 
a powerful form of expression and activism. Women have used quilts 
to tell stories, convey messages, and advocate for change. Today, we 
continue this legacy by transforming fabric squares into a unified call for 
peace, accountability, and constitutional rights.

As you embark on this journey with us, know that every stitch you make 
and every message you write is part of a larger tapestry of advocacy 
and action. Together, we are weaving a future of hope, resilience, and 
unwavering determination.

Thank you for being part of this movement. Let’s quilt for change!

In solidarity,
Women Building Peace



Prepare Your Quilt Square

Let’s Get Started!
1

✦ Select a piece of cotton fabric in a light color 
(so the message is readable). 
✦ Cut it into a 10x10-inch square. (Use a ruler 
and fabric scissors for accuracy.)
✦ Leave a ½-inch border around the edges so 
your message is not sewn into the seam.

Write
Your Message 

Here!
Do not write on the outer ½ 
inch of the square. Writing 

in that area will not be 
visible to a reader!Write Your Message2

✦ Use a black, fabric-safe Sharpie to ensure 
the writing stays visible.
✦ Keep your message short, positive, and 
focused on what you want leaders to do.
✦ Avoid personal attacks or negativity — this is about constructive advocacy.
✦ If you’re comfortable, sign your first name and state at the bottom.

Your oath is to 
the Constitution, 
not a person or 
party. Honor it!

—Sarah, CO

Checks
and balances 

matter!
—Rachel, MA

Hear our voice. 
Be our voice. 

Protect our voice. 
Represent ‘we 
the people’!

—Mia, TX

Mail Your Square3
✦ Before you drop it in the mail, take a picture and share your photo on social media 
using #PeaceByPiece and @womenbuildingpeace to inspire others! 
✦ Place your fabric square in an envelope and send it to either address:

Women Building Peace		  attn: Women Building Peace
PO Box 2129				    Mormon Women for Ethical Government
Arlington, VA 22202			  6211 S. Highland Dr #4020
					     Salt Lake City, UT 84121
✦ Make sure to mail it by April 21, 2025.

Message Examples

By submitting a square, you are part of a powerful collective statement. Thank you for 
lending your voice to this movement — one stitch at a time!


